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New & Transfer Students Orientation Program

Division of Student Affairs

Dear {Student}, / New and Transfer Student,
We are so excited that you will be continuing your academic journey at Hampshire

College this fall semester. We, John Wildman, Director of Student Affairs and Dr. Zauyah Waite,
Dean of Students, the Student Affairs Team and literally the entire College, are working hard to
welcome and assist you with your transition to Hampshire College.

John Wildman

I have two kids (Elijah - 3 years old;
Adelaide - 1 years old) as well as two cats
(Thomas - orange tabby; Fitz - grey
scruff-muffin) and am married (Laura; wife).
I have worked in various roles at Hampshire
since I started here in the Fall of 2018 and
very much consider the students, staff, &
faculty here my friends & community.  Some
of my hobbies include pickling, poetry,
playing guitar, learning chinese language,
video games, and learning history.  I’m
exciting to welcome you to our campus in
just a few short weeks!

Zauyah Waite, Ph.D.
Pictured here with two of our family
members, Chop (left) and Kobe (right). My
family (Jim, husband; Emma (rising Junior
at Rochester Institute of Technology), Ian
(Junior at Amherst High School) and
Spencer (Sophomore at Amherst High
School) and I joined the Hampshire
community in August 2020. I am honored
and humbled to serve as your Dean of
Students. I look forward to greeting you in
late August and embarking on your
Hampshire journey with you.



We will be sending several issues of this e-newsletter throughout the summer to communicate
important information and To Dos with all o fyou. Feel free to forward this e-newsletter to your
family members. Meanwhile, if you have any questions, please email
deanofstudents@hampshire.edu

In this issue:
➔ Important Dates
➔ Pre-Orientation Trips
➔ Vote for Your New and Transfer Student Orientation Program Logo

IMPORTANT DATES (May - 1st Day of Classes)
○ International Student Arrival 8/20-8/21
○ International Student Transit Program 8/22-8/23
○ New and Transfer Students Arrive 8/25
○ New and Transfer Student Orientation 8/25 - 08/30
○ Continuing Students Arrive 8/27 - 08/29
○ 1st Day to Request a Five College Course 08/29
○ Hampshire Community Orientation Day 08/30, Tuesday
○ 1st Day to Add and Drop Courses on TheHub 08/30, Tuesday
○ Classes begin at Hampshire College 08/31, Wednesday
For complete Academic Calendar, 2022 - 2023 HC Academic Calendar

HAMPSHIRE COLLEGE PRE-ORIENTATION OUTDOOR EXPERIENCES

Get Excited!!! Student Affairs colleagues from Outdoor Program and Recreation are excited to
present 5 Pre-Orientation Outdoor Experiences for you to select from. They are extremely
affordable + there will be scholarships available to ensure cost will not deter you from
participating. Please visit 2022 Pre-Orientation Trips to review all the 5 offerings and to register.
Don’t wait to register as spaces available are limited for each experience.

VOTE FOR YOUR NEW & TRANSFER ORIENTATION PROGRAM LOGO

mailto:deanofstudents@hampshire.edu
https://intranet.hampshire.edu/calendar/academic
https://hcoutdoorprograms.square.site/pre-o


Here’s a start to a new tradition at Hampshire College - the current students submitted designs
for the 2022 - 2023 New and Transfer Orientation Program, You get to select the winning
design. This logo will be used on memorabilia items that you will receive throughout your
orientation program. To vote, please visit My Choice For 22-23 New and Transfer Student
Orientation Program Logo . You must cast your vote by Wednesday, June 8th, 2022.

Topics for Upcoming How to Hampshire E-Newsletter - Issue 2 (June 10th)
➔ Important Dates (Residence Life and Student Engagement)
➔ New and Transfer Student Orientation Website:
➔ New Student Forms
➔ Family Orientation
➔ Messages from VIPs to YOU
➔ Common Read: Tastes Like War: A Memoir by Grace M. Cho
➔ Voting Results - Logo
➔ Reminder of Pre-Orientation Trips

Again, CONGRATS for embarking on this next chapter of your life! We are working hard to
welcome you in-person to Hampshire College in August. Remember, do not hesitate to contact
us at deanofstudents@hampshire.edu if you have any questions or suggestions that we can
incorporate to make your transition to Hampshire College one that exceeds your expectations.

Yours Sincerely,

https://hampshire.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0eJyFkaOQIiwRvM
https://hampshire.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0eJyFkaOQIiwRvM
https://www.nationalbook.org/books/tastes-like-war-a-memoir/
mailto:deanofstudents@hampshire.edu


John Wildman
Director of Student Affairs
jwildman@hampshire.edu

Zauyah Waite, Ph.D.
Vice President for Student Affairs and Dean of Students
zwaite@hampshire.edu deanofstudents@hampshire.edu
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